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Dear Parents/Guardians

I would like to introduce myself to you as the form tutor for your son’s/daughter’s form this year – C67. My name
is Mr Amos and I am a teacher of Citizenship and Politics at the school.

This is now my fifth year of being involved with the Sixth Form at Ruislip High School and I am looking forward to
what should be another exciting year for our students; whether they are our new year 12s, experiencing their first
few days in the Sixth Form after a fantastic set of GCSE results, or our year 13s, taking on their hardest year at the
school as they look forward to whatever awaits them after leaving us next summer.

So far, I have really enjoyed getting to know all of C67, who I am new to tutoring this year. All the members of the
form have displayed the typical warmth and friendliness I have come to expect from Ruislip High School students
in my time at the school. I am confident that they are all well-placed to achieve their desired grades, as well as
growing into the independent, mature and well-rounded individuals I would be proud to see leaving us at the end
of Year 13.

Of course, sometimes a student may face bumps along the way in their journey through their studies. I will always
do my utmost to assist any student of mine when they are facing challenges in their studies, and I would always
encourage to you to contact me via the school office if there is anything you would like to discuss – whether it is
related to any concerns you have over your son’s/daughter’s studies or more generally to Sixth Form life at the
school.

I am also pleased to share with you the link to the Year 12 curriculum map (click here) and the Year 13 curriculum
map (click here). The curriculum maps include details of what your child is learning across the year, how they will
be assessed and how they can further develop their learning beyond the classroom.

Students are always best placed to succeed when students, teachers and parents/guardians work closely to tackle
any obstacles together. The finishing line of your son’s/daughter’s education is now almost in sight, and I look
forward to working with you this year to give them all the support they deserve as they head towards that final
hurdle of A-Level exams and their life beyond Ruislip High School.

Yours sincerely

Mr Joshua Amos
Teacher of Citizenship and Politics
Sixth Form Tutor for C67
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